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My name is Autumn and I’m an alcoholic.  I am the new DCM for District 9 Central North Shore Oahu. 

I’ve never had the desire of becoming a DCM at any point in my sobriety.  I have always been just fine 

with being a GSR at the various home groups I’ve had over the years.  It wasn’t until this last panel that I 

was introduced to a service sponsor who took me through the 12 concepts, and as a result of that, it has 

totally shifted my thinking and understanding of area service, and has ignited a new found passion of 

service on another level that I didn’t know existed. I can honestly say that I am very excited to start my 

DCM journey. 

We had our first district meeting on Tues and it was well attended. All of the district officer positions 

have been filled. We have new GSRs and ALT GSRs  (which all are attending this orientation assembly 

right now!),  as well a new home group that just started up at the beginning of the year.  District 9 is 

starting off the new year in the black.  Contributions were slow going there for a while, but things are 

turning around and more groups are contributing.  

I am also looking forward to the task of getting more groups and group’s GSRs involved in district. I am 

welcoming all suggestions and ideas from previous and current DCMS too!  Thank you District 8 for 

hosting us, and I am excited to be serving with all of you on Panel 73. 

Thank you, 

Autumn 

 


